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Town Commission Special Meeting Agenda Item      
 

Section:  Old Business    

Meeting Date:  March 2, 2022  

Subject:  A/C unit for Town Hall  

Submitted By:  Public Works Director Tom Davis 

Background Information: The two large A/C units that handle all of the Town Hall 
Building are 6 years old.  Both have developed leaks in the coils.  We have been adding 
refrigerant each quarter when MI air and heat service the units. One of those units has 
reached the point that it will not hold refrigerant and will not run. At this time we are 
operating with one unit that still can maintain enough refrigerant to run. 

Options: Replace coils in both units may get more time of use until compressors go out 
or replace one unit this year and the other unit next year.  We can function with one unit 
but it is not as affective and does work running unit more.  

Recommendation:  Replace one unit this year and keep other one running replace it next 
year. 

Attachments:  

• Proposal From Merritt Island Air and Heat 
• Proposal from CMS 

 
 












